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I oppose HB 3214 - prohibiting people from using specified types of animals in 

traveling animal acts. 

 

This is an overreach of control and, if passed, will only be a slippery slope targeting 

other businesses and events involving animals.  Next, they will try to control or shut 

down AKC/dog shows, rodeos, horse racing, fishing derbies, dairies, hunting, 

ranchers, etc.  Are they going to try and control or shut down all these activities - 

where does it stop?   

 

Please vote against HB3214 and set a precedent that this overreach is not 

acceptable and will not be tolerated.  

 

Sincerely,   

 

Cindy Tobiasson 

 


